9995 North Military Trail
P.O. Box 109650

Palm Beach Gardens, Florida 33410-9650

Telephone (561) 775-9500



Pastoral Center Fax (561) 775-9556

Office of Hispanic Ministry

CLOSING HOLY HOUR

June 6th, 2024 7:00pm

Dear brother Priest,

Hope you are well. I'm very happy because we are close to celebrate our closing Holy Hour in this Eucharistic Revival Parish Level process in the Cathedral of St. Ignatius Loyola, with Most. Rev. Bishop Barbarito. On the same day and time all Parishes are invited to celebrate a Holy Hour in communion with Bishop as a Diocesan family. I am sending you a flyer (poster) to promote the Holy Hour in your Parish. Please add it during the Month of May in your bulletin and weekend announcements, and also, I'll send you all by the middle of May through Communication Office the Bishop's video to invite all your parishioners to celebrate this special and final Holy Hour. Please project this video during all Masses on the first weekend of June (June 1st and 2nd). Finally, I am sending a bilingual booklet that you can use to celebrate the Holy Hour. Thank you so much and may God bless you in your ministry.

You can always contact me at dbermudez@diocesepb.org or 561-775-9506 and also Armando García at agarcia@diocesepb.org or 561-775-9544 with any questions you may have.

Fr. Duván Bermúdez

Director, Office of Hispanic Ministry.